
Minutes for June 21, 2018 
 

Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 
 

Meeting began at 6:30 pm 

I. Present: Deacon John, Todd  Bircher, Suzee Irwin, RJ Irwin, Becky Konersmann,  Mary 
Bankston, Ken Amend 

II. Opening prayer led by Ken Amend 
III. Minutes from May meeting approved 
IV. Updates from Deacon John: 

 Welcome Committee-met to discuss ideas for parish events 

 Liturgy Committee-Maureen Daniels retired, Margaret Bush and Tom Bankston will 
be Co-Chairs 

 Sister Mildred retired as musical director,  looking for a replacement to help with 
songs for the liturgical seasons 

 Formation-Karen Lightfoot and Lyn Gustafson are the PSR Coordinators.  Teacher 
vacancies have been filled.  Classes will be at 9:45 a.m. on Sundays. 

 Finance-O’Brien Stained Glass Company is currently doing repairs on stained glass 
windows on west side of church, frames are being replaced and windows insulated.                       
Structural Engineer indicated bell tower was OK for now, but 1 bolt needed to be 
replaced. 
One of the air conditioners in the gym needs to be replaced, bid was $22,462.  
$25,000 grant from Archdiocese was applied for.  Replacing the unit is a top priority 
as we need the rental income 
$5,000 of a $15,000 inheritance has been received 

 Discussed Fund Raiser ideas; Trivia Night, Night at the Races, Progressive Dinners 
($30 per person for those attending, not hosting), Pool Party 

 Mass schedule as of July 1st will be 4 p.m. Saturday, 8:30 a.m. Sunday, 8 a.m. 
Communion Service on Mondays, 8 a.m. mass Tuesday thru Friday 

V. Closing Prayer led by Deacon John 

Meeting adjourned at 8 pm 
 


